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Car: A30 

 

The A30 car team has been working very hard this month; they worked 

on many things from the tail to the nose to make it more aerodynamic. 

While working on putting fiberglass onto the tail, adding plastic where 

needed to make it more aerodynamic. The team is working on adjusting 

the pedals so that both short and tall drivers can easily drive it. The future 

thoughts of the A30 team will be to make the car more aerodynamic and 

to finish up the retouches so they can test it. 

 

Car: S40 

 

The S40 Car team has been working through the frame and body of the 

car this month. First, it was putting the axle onto the car and welding the 

control mount onto the car. We are in the process of putting on the wheels 

and attaching the steering mount into the car. The future plans of the S40 

car and its team are to finish the car. 

 

Car: S50 

 

The S50 car team has been working on welding the frame, motor mount, 

and mounting points onto the swing arm. While they are working on 

finishing the axle, fiberglass is being added to the body of the car, and the 

opening of the car is being cut out. The future plans of the S50 car are 

finishing the car and putting it out to test. 

 

 


